
October 26, 2017 

David and Susan Stanyar 

6325 McNiven Road 

Burlington, Ontario 

L7P OK1 

 

City of Burlington                                              by E-MAIL 

PO Box 5013, 426 Brant Street 

Burlington, Ontario 

L7R 3Z6 

Attention: Amber LaPointe 

                     Clerks Department 

 

Re: File No 505-01/16 

       6515 McNiven Road 

 

Dear MS LaPointe 

 

Please be advised that we agree with the recommendation of Staff to refuse the above noted 
amendment.  

We would also like to be notified of Council’s decision on this matter and hope that this correspondence 
will preserve our rights if this matter proceeds to any future hearing 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 

David and Susan Stanyar 
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